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Notice of decision made by the Tree Warden per CT statute 25-59 in 
consideration of appeals and public hearing: 

 
Please be it known that I have excepted the applications (2) to appeal 
the removal of 30 trees as a group posted along Pumpkin Hill rd at this 
time. All trees will be re-evaluated using a level one risk assessment 
within 2 weeks using parameters set by the International Society of 
Arboriculture for Tree Risk Assessment. Upon completion of the re-
evaluation, any tree(s) that I feel should be removed will be re-posted. 
Any tree(s) that I feel the dormant season hinders an accurate risk 
assessment will be re-assessed at bud break or shortly thereafter of this 
growing season. All documentation of risk assessment will be available 
upon request. 
David Stone, 
Chaplin Tree Warden 
CT Arborist S-4582 
ISA Qualified Tree Risk Assessor    

 


